
It’s our 75th Anniversary!   

AAUW Redlands Branch  

was organized April 15, 1947. 

 Diamond Jubilee Celebration 
 

Seventy-five years ago, a group of Redlands women desired to join the national effort to improve 

the lives of women and girls by establishing a local affiliate of the American Association of 

University Women (AAUW.) Since then, AAUW Redlands Branch members have made a 

difference for women and girls in the Inland Empire through our programs and philanthropy, 

while simultaneously enjoying fellowship through a multitude of interest groups.  

Please celebrate with us by attending our Diamond Jubilee Celebration Dinner on Tuesday, 

September 6, 2022. Reserve your spot today!   

AAUW is the preeminent organization advancing equity for women and girls through advocacy, 

education, philanthropy, and research.  The Redlands Branch carries out this mission locally 

through our educational and scholarship programs. Consider joining our organization! 

 

Celebrating our Past, Present and Future! 

AAUW Redlands Branch invites you to join us 
 

Tuesday, September 6, 2022 
 

5:30 p.m. Social Time 
 

6:00 p.m. Celebration Dinner and Program 
 

University of Redlands, Casa Loma Room 
 

Please RSVP by Monday August 22.   
Reservation options include: 

 

RSVP online* at https://redlands-ca.aauw.net/75th-anniversary-of-redlands-aauw/ 

*$1 credit card surcharge per person 
 

Or email rsvpmeeting@aauw-redlands-ca.org 

 

Or call (909) 362-4955  
 

$35.00 per person or $265 for a table of 8 
 

Includes Celebration Dinner and a Gift 

 

In honor of this occasion, donations to the Redlands Branch to fund our  

community activities are appreciated. Checks made out to AAUW can be sent to  

AAUW Redlands Branch, P.O. Box 7678, Redlands, CA 92375-0678. 

   

The Redlands Branch is a 501 (c) (3) organization and contributions  

are deductible to the fullest extent of the law. 

https://redlands-ca.aauw.net/75th-anniversary-of-redlands-aauw/
mailto:rsvpmeeting@aauw-redlands-ca.org

